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THE lvIrNNESOTl\ BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY

November 24, 2008

Governor Tim Pawlenty
Office of the Governor

Michele Timmons
Revisor of Statutes

Representative Anthony Sertich
House Majority Leader

Senator Lawrence Pogemiller
Senate Majority Leader

Senator Linda Scheid, Chair
Commerce and Consumer Protection Policy

Senator Richard J. Cohen, Chair
Finance Committee

Senator David Tomassoni, Chair
Economic Development Budget Division

Representative Phyllis Kahn, Chair
State Government Finance Division

Senator James Metzen, Chair
Legislative Coordinating Commission

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by
Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5.

The Minnesota Board of Accountancy does not have any rules that are obsolete, unnecessary, or
duplicative that should be repealed. The Board has rewritten and updated all their rules which
were finalized and adopted in April 2008. In previous rule repOlis, the Board did not identify
any changes.

We look forward to working with you during this legislative session. We appreciate your
dedication during difficult financial times and support your efforts. If you have any questions
regarding this report, please contact me at 651-757-1517.

Sincerely,

<;b~~
Doreen Frost
Executive Director

cc: Neil Lapidus, CPA, Board Chair
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